
A survey has been published today for anyone who wishes to make an initial response to the recommendations made by Professor Jay in her

report on the Future of Church Safeguarding. The report from Professor Alexis Jay, former chair of the Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual

Abuse, IICSA, makes recommendations for a new independent safeguarding and scrutiny body for the Church of England. Professor Jay

was commissioned by the Archbishops of Canterbury and York to carry out this work in July 2023 and her report was published in February 2024.

Survey findings will be presented to the Wilkinson/Jay Response Group (see revised Terms of Reference) and will be available on the Church of

England website. All survey responses are anonymous and no names or identifying details will be requested or produced. The survey closes on

April 18.
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https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/XIK5BA/
https://www.churchofengland.org/media/press-releases/publication-jay-review
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2024-03/jay-wilkinson-response-group-tor-21-march-2024.pdf
https://www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-and-independence

